
Darragh O’Brien T.D.
Minister for Housing, Local Government and Heritage
Custom House
Dublin 1

16 April 2024

Dear Minister O’Brien,

Comhairle Contae”’”
Atha Chath Theas
South Dublin County Council

At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting that took place on 25th March 2024, the following
motion was agreed by the elected members:

‘This area committee writes to the Minister of Transport and the Minister for Housing, Local
Government and Heritage to express our concerns at the Section 38 process and the lack of
input councillors have on works being carried out within the Tallaght area given the current
high volume of section 38 projects happening simultaneously.’

I would be obliged to receive a response from you at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,
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Meeting Administrator
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